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20.9.22 

Coffee Morning 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our Post 16 students are working hard to organise a coffee morning in order to support and 

raise money for Macmillan Cancer Research and the Pakistan Floods Appeal.  

We would appreciate any donations to help with our raffle or tombola, this could be either, 

unwanted gifts, bottles, a bar of chocolate or sweets. 

All proceeds from our raffle and tombola will be split between our two chosen charities. 

 

It will take place on Friday 7th October in Priory Woods School from 9.30am until 11.30am 

and we would love to see you there. 

 

Thank you all so much for your continuing support. 

 

Kendra Hatcher and the Students of Post 16 

 


